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Work Session Minutes  
 

Members Present 
Mike Mumford, President (Pend Oreille CD) 
Amy McKay, Vice President (Whitman CD) 
Doug Rushton, National Director (Thurston CD) 
Dave Fenn, Treasurer (Lewis CD) 
Jeanette Dorner, Past President (Pierce CD) 
David Vliet, Northwest Area Director (Kitsap CD) 
Lisa Zaborac, Southwest Area Director (Grays Harbor CD) 
Jerry Kolke, Southwest Area Director (Clark CD) 
John Preston, North Central Area Director (Columbia Basin CD) 
John McLean, North Central Area Director (Foster Creek CD) 
Jeff Schibel, Northeast Area Director (Lincoln County CD) 
John Floyd, Northeast Area Director (Pend Oreille CD) 
Mary Collins, Southeast Area Director (Palouse CD) 
Cindy Pierce, WADE President (Skagit CD) 

 
Others Present 

Tom Salzer, WACD Executive Director 
Mark Craven, Snohomish CD Supervisor 

 
President Mike Mumford called the meeting to order at 9 AM and confirmed a quorum was present. 
 
During the following board retreat, the officers and directors present revisited WACD’s Mission, Vision, 
and Guiding Principles. There was also a discussion on the programmatic guidelines, staffing, and impact 
of the Conservation Commission’s Voluntary Stewardship Program. Additionally, board members 
conversed on the Plant Materials Center and feedback heard from districts from the October Area 
Meetings. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:55 AM.  
 
 
 
 
 


